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Throughout the month of May we shared various 
photos, links and videos celebrating Asian Pacific 
American Heritage Month on our Facebook 
page. We also had the pleasure of doing a phone 
interview with Vickie Sakurada Schaepler. During 
the interview, we learned about her family history, 
the history of Japanese Americans in Nebraska, the 
Japanese Hall and what she envisions for its future.

Watch video: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wS7ev7Hp5kM&feature=youtu.be

ASIAN PACIFIC AMERICAN HERITAGE MONTH

From establishing the territory in 1854 to celebrating our state’s 
centennial in 1967, Nebraskans united to mark their history. Scattered 
across our state are more than 250 monuments, markers, statues, 
and plaques to the exploration, the cultures and their conflicts, the 
settlement, and the organization of Nebraska. They are found in our 
cities and along our highways and country roads, but also in our 
forests, our fields, and our hills. They mark history where it happened.

To learn more about this project or donate visit:
https://www.nshsf.org/cut-in-stone/

NSHSF FUNDRAISING PROJECT



ONLINE-ONLY EXHIBITS

Did you know that the Nebraska History Museum is offering online-only exhibits? 
Content ranges from WWII photos to Solomon D. Butcher photos and more!
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